Planner’s Report
February 2016
· Best Start– the final reports from the partnerships receiving 2015\2016 grants from Lanark Best Start were received, and we were really impressed with the quality of work that was done
· Building Collaborative Organizations– March 23 session will be focused on Collective Impact with Innoweave; March 30/31 sessions with Liz Rykert will be focused on Building Collaborations; April 6 session will be focused on  creating a community of collaborative practice

· Nature4Life – taking an ABCD approach to share our stories; hoping to distribute materials; Lois will attend Feb meeting
· Regional Planning – attended a quarterly meeting of 5 regional planners (Lanark, Leeds-Grenville, Kingston-Frontenac-Lennox-Addington, Prince Edward-Hastings, and French Language Regional Network)

· Lanark, Leeds-Grenville Planning – met with my counterpart in Leeds-Grenville (Every Kid), Marg Fancy, to discuss possible collaborations in 2016.  We like the idea of working together on a data project and a social media project, and hope to bring our 2 stewardship teams together to discuss

· Ontario Planners – there has been a provincial meeting of planners, and we are hoping for a second one in the spring; at this point, getting to know each other and start a distribution list
· Upcoming Meetings to note

· Community Hubs Feb 4
Jane Torrance

